MCSEWEN & BROOKS
LAWYERS

GOLDENDALE, WASH.

J.R.MEEWEN December 8, 1931

Z.O.BROOKS

William McGowan
Toppenish, Wash.

Dear Mr. McGowan:

Upon my return from Yakime last evening, I
found in the Postoffice a returned letter which
I had written you last week notifying you of the
road meeting yesterday. By mistake it was mailed
to Yekima. If this was the cause of you being
absent, I am very sorry.

We had a very fine meeting and some very
interesting matters were gone into. We planned
for a further meeting in January and we will see
that you are better notified.

Very truly yours,

O diahi

Z. 0. Brooks.




